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Little Miami youth



Football and Cheer

       7th Annual Bray Bowl Weekend
                            LMYFC is hosting the 7th annual Bray Bowl the weekend of July 29th-30th at the
Little Miami High School. This event was established in memory of Panther athlete Brayden
Thornbury who passed away in 2014 following an automobile accident. The Bray Bowl is an
annual fundraiser to support the Brayden Thornbury Scholarship Foundation that provides
athletic scholarships to Little Miami High School athletes. We are excited to have 97 individual
teams from eighteen community programs coming together this year for our Bray Bowl! We
appreciate the support from all of our neighboring communities in continuing this fundraiser 
                                                                                and we look forward to a fun weekend to kick-off our
                                                                                first games of the season!  
                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                

View the Current Bray Bowl Schedule Here

Sign up to Volunteer at Bray Bowl Here

Pre-Order Spirit Wear for Bray Bowl Here

SPLIT THE POT
We will have Split the Pot Tickets for sale at

the Bray Bowl this year.  Please be sure to
bring CASH to help support!



Tickets will be sold at both concessions

stands for cash only with drawing on
Sunday at the start of the last game.



$1 for 1 Ticket            $5 for 6 tickets

$10 for 12 Tickets           $20 for 30 Tickets



Sign up to Volunteer for Field Support Here

ADMISSIONS INFO
Admission is $5.00  Cash at Gate



Only Exceptions: Children 12 and Under, All Football

Players and All Cheerleaders are FREE
Coaches, Team Staff and all Volunteers must still pay

admission. Please come prepared.



The Bray Bowl is a fundraiser event for the Brayden
Thornbury Scholarship Foundation.  All proceeds are
donated towards LM Panther Athletic Scholarships 



All Volunteers please Check-In at Concession #2 

Set-Up in The Parking Area near the High School.  
There will be a tent for reference on where to go. 

 Volunteers must sign-in and sign-out to receive credit.

https://www.lmyfc.com/page/show/4642561-schedule
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4aada62aa3f49-lmyfc#/
https://www.spiritedbydesignllc.com/bray-bowl
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4aada62aa3f49-bray?useFullSite=true#/
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Football and Cheer

SAVE-THE-DATES



Bray Bowl Weekend - July 29th-30th
Bethel Bowl Weekend - August 5th-6th

Board Meeting - August 7th
Kings Bowl - August 12th (Green)
Grimes Bowl - August 13th (Gold)
Cheer Meet & Greet - August 14th

Season Games Begin - August 19th
CCYFL Cheer Showcase - Sept. 10th

 Board Meeting -September 11th
Positions for Board Announced -October 1st

 LMHS Homecoming - October 6th 
Board Meeting - October 9th 

LMHS Youth Night -October 13th 
Self-Nomination for Board  - October 15th-31st

Playoffs- October 21st
CCYFL Cheer Competition - Oct. 21st

CCYFL Super Bowl Weekend - Nov. 5th





JOIN OUR
BAND

Click here to join the LMYFC
Organization Band app

Did you know that we have an AED at
Thornton Park?  It is currently located inside

the women's restroom which is unlocked
during practice and game times.  LMYFC is

also working to arrange discounted CPR
training classes that will be voluntary as
long as at least two members of staff per

team are CPR certified.  LMYFC is committed
to ensuring our coaches have the resources
they need to provide a fun but safe season. 
 In preparation for the season, all Coaches

and Sideline Staff were required to complete
the following training certifications per

CCYFL & LMYFC guidelines.



CDC Concussion Training
NAYS All Sports Coaching Certification

Bullying Prevention
Protection Against Abuse

Sudden Cardiac Arrest 



If you have any questions or concerns
related to your individual teams Emergency

Action Plan please speak with your Head
Coach to review your concerns.  








         



SAFETY FIRST

https://band.us/n/aba589M1Lc4as

